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This site is currently subject to the veirtual demolition of the exicting property and redevelopment of the
property.

No supportive information as to the condition of the trees and the reason for their removal is available to view
with the submission. The attached document is illegible

It would appear from the submitted photographs that the Pendunculate Oak (English Oak) is a poor specimen,
which is in poor unstable condition. The Chinese privet (Ligustrum lucidum) and Cotoneaster appear to be
large shrubs/small trees.

However these three trees are visible from 35 to 41 Maresfield Gardens and the considerable number of
apartments in 14 Netherhall Gardens. They therefore contribute to the Conservation Area and are an amenity.

Consideration should be given to their amenity and also their health and condition. Should Camden be mindful
to accept felling, the applicant should be required to replace with suitable trees so as not to damage the
Character of the Conservation Area
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We strongly OBJECT of the felling of 3 trees in a conservation area. The trees contribute to the green space,
improve aesthetics and air quality as well as provide habitat for birds.

Our environment is sacred which is uniformly recognised forming key parts of the Labour, Conservative and
LibDem manifestos. As a society we should do more to encourage a continued greenery of our neighborhood
rather than actively reducing it by culling trees.
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